
Heath Township 

Meeting Minutes 

March 2021 

 

1.  Call to order 

The regular monthly meeting of the Heath Township Board was called to order by Supervisor Ron Jones at 7:00 

p.m. on March 8 at the Township Hall. Misti opened with prayer. 

2.  Roll call 

Supervisor Ron Jones, Clerk Missy Harvey, Treasurer Misti Lindholm, Trustee Hilda Boerman, Trustee Bill 

Harvey.  

3.  Approval of minutes from last meeting 

Previous months minutes were approved. 

 

4.  Reports 

Jim Storey, County Commissioner gave his monthly report: 

• Reported on Covid vaccine distribution sites and progress: +13,000 doses administered to date  

• Update on the construction projects 

• Talked about the Headlee letter from the County for Property Taxes 

 

Missy Harvey reported on the Fire Department Audit.  All went well.  Also there is an Election on May 4, 2021 

for Allegan schools district residents in Heath Township. 

 

Hilda reported the parks are getting ready for Spring/Summer.  Dumpsters are being brought back this month and 

bathrooms/portapotty will open up beginning of April. 

5.  New business 

a) None  

6.  Zoning update 

a)  The ZBA has nothing.  Planning Commission is waiting on Resolutions from attorney to bring to board from 

their last meeting. Mike Stork was in attendance as well to see if  Township Board would approve Resolutions, 

but Resolutions were not prepared yet.  

7.  Bills 

a)  Motion by Boerman supported by Lindholm to pay township bills. Unanimously approved.  Motion passed. 

8.  Adjournment 

 a)  Motion by B.Harvey supported by Boerman and unanimously supported to adjourn the meeting at 7:36. 

 

 

Minutes submitted by Clerk Missy Harvey. 


